
 

 

 

Maiden Meghalaya site visit of Shri Jai Shankar, Managing Director, NETC  

Shri Jai Shankar, Managing Director (MD), NETC visited tower locaƟon no. 533-534 located at Nongpoh, Meghalaya of 
the 400 kV D/C Silchar-Byrnihat Transmission Line. During the visit, MD, NETC has reviewed the details of line secƟons 
and interacted with the maintenance team members of M/s. Telegence Powercomm Pvt. Ltd. (O&M Contractor) 
pertaining to O&M acƟviƟes and safety parameters. MD, NETC also reviewed the detailed working features of the 
newly implemented PG-DARPAN App for process improvement. 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MD, NETC has also visited tower locaƟon no. 546 located at Nongpoh, Meghalaya the 400 kV D/C Silchar-Byrnihat 
Transmission Line to review the status of RoW pertaining to construcƟon of retaining wall for protecƟon of the tower 
locaƟon. MD, NETC has taken cognizance and appreciated O&M team of GuwahaƟ Office for the maƩer that proacƟve 
measures were taken for construcƟng the retaining wall through the landowner without incurring any expenses by 
NETC. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


